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STUDENT YOGA COFFEE MORNING COLLEGE OPEN DAYS

MUSIC AT MULBERRY ACADEMY
WOODSIDE

THIS ISSUE
ATTENDANCE UPDATE

TASTE OF THE CARIBBEAN

SCHOOL RECIPE BOOK



It's been a busy week this week and we can hardly believe that next
week is the last one before half term. 

Open Evening was a fantastic night, our students really enjoyed
representing the school and we really enjoyed meeting so many
familiar and new families. 

A reminder that we have Open Mornings all next week. Wednesday
was an important day for the Trust with students involved in the
International Day of the Girl, with schools from around the world. It
was also the Trust’s Annual Education Lecture at the RSA.

Our Year 7s have nearly been at Woodside for half a term. To mark
this, we will hold a coffee and parent information morning and Meet
the Tutor sessions.  More information will follow shortly.

Next Thursday is our Careers Fair and whilst this is aimed at our Year
10 and 11s, all families are welcome to attend after 4pm. We will
welcome colleges from across London with post 16 information.

Ms Wallace
Headteacher

DEAR PARENTS AND CARERS,

Ms Wallace's Announcements
LATEST UPDATES FROM THE HEADTEACHER

UPCOMING KEY DATES
Monday 16, Tuesday 17th 

& Friday 20th
Open Mornings

9am - 10am

Thursday 19th October 
Careers Evening

4pm - 5:30pm

Wednesday 18th October
How to support yourself with

revision

NEXT WEEK:

WEEK 1
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1. Calling 020 8889 6761 selecting option 1.  

2. Using the MyEd app.

3. Emailing the attendance team on
attendance.team@woodsidehighschool.co.uk outlining the
child's name, form and details about child’s symptoms and
whether they have visited the GP.

In order to ensure an effective and efficient approach to
attendance and punctuality, there are three methods for making

contact with the Attendance Team.  

If a child is sick, parents/carers must call in to report the child’s
absence by 8am on the day of the absence by: 

Parents/ carers must clearly state their child’s full name,  group and
form and reason for the absence or lateness 

The school needs this information to authorise the sickness. 

If your child is going to be late please explain the reason as to why
and an approximation of  time you expect them in school.

It is important to understand that the school authorises sickness
absence based on this information and cannot do this without an
explanation. It is also important to note that we monitor patterns

of reported illness and absence. We may contact and request
medical evidence or further information where absence is high or

there is a recurring pattern. 

Any medical evidence can be sent to 
attendance.team@woodsidehighschool.co.uk.

If you would like to discuss your child's attendance please request
to speak with Parul Monnan our Education Welfare and
Attendance Officer via an email or the attendance telephone line.

Attendance Matters
A NOTICE FROM MULBERRY WOODSIDE’S,

EDUCATION WELFARE AND ATTENDANCE OFFICER





Contribute to the school recipe book
for Black History Month

We are excited to celebrate and
honour the rich culinary traditions and
contributions of the school with
regards to Black History Month.

One way we can do this is by coming
together to share and enjoy delicious
recipes that showcase the diversity of
different African cuisines. 

We invite all members of our staff and
students to participate in our Black
History Month Recipe Book. This is an
opportunity to share your favourite
dishes, family recipes, or any culinary
creations that hold significance to your
culture.

All you have to do is talk to Ms Daulby,
or the Prefect Team if you have any
suggestions on recipes you would like
featured in the book. If you have a
personal story or background
information about the dish, feel free to
include it. This adds a personal touch
to the recipe.

 We look forward to hearing from you
all!

 Thank you,

 Prefect Team 



MONTH
HISTORY

CELEBRATE

BLACK

18TH OCT 4-5:30PM

COME AND JOIN US IN CELEBRATION OF BLACK HISTORY
MONTH FOR OUR ANNUAL BHM FESTIVAL

 FREE TICKETS AVAILABLE VIA OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE 

WWW.MULBERRYWOODSIDE.ORG

FESTIVAL

Cultural food and items on sale
raising money for Charity 

https://www.mulberrywoodside.org/




PRACTICE LEAD BY MS FORREST-HAY;  NAFISAH C (Y8), SARA
V.-D. (Y10), YAMUR B., (Y11)

MAW VIOLIN ENSEMBLE

PIANIST

VICTORIA P (Y9)

JASMINE F. (Y9), CIANDREW B. (Y10), SHAYDEN S. (Y10),
FREDDIE V. (Y10), REUBEN E-P. (Y10), HELENA L. (Y10),  
NAIYAN M. (Y11),  HECTOR G. (Y11),

SCHOOL BAND

ACCORDION PRACTICE

YEAR 10 BTEC STUDENT TAMARA L.
Monday - Guitar Club 
Tuesday  - String Group and African
Drumming
Wednesday  - Choir (all welcome)
Thursday - Keyboard and Music
Technology club
Thursday  - Steel Pans (Invitation only) 
Friday - School Band

The Music Department has successfully run
the Taster Days for new budding musicians
who wanted to try out learning an instrument
this term.  

It has ignited a positive vibe amongst our
instrumental staff and students alike.  
Steel Pans - we recruited 18 new students to
the programme from Yr9-7.

String Group - we have expanded the violinist
programme and we also have a string group
every Tuesday lunchtime.

Accordion Taster - we have recruited two new
students from Yr7-8 who will add to our
diverse music programme.

Woodwind lessons - we have recruited 8 new
students who will learn the clarinet,
saxophone and flute.

Finally, our saz programme will start after half
term and we will run a group for those
interested in learning the Turkish guitar.

Overall, the music programme has  really
expanded and our clubs are also well attended.
Just a reminder about lunchtime clubs:

Thank you to the staff from Haringey Music
Service for their continued hard work and
support.  

MAW Music Department

 MUSIC AT MAW 

A huge thank you to everyone who participated in
the MWA Opening Evening! It was a very

successful evening of music- 
you made us very proud!!



Upcoming College Open Days
WOODHOUSE COLLEGE
Saturday 11th October 
9.30am to 3:00pm

HARINGEY SIXTH FORM COLLEGE
Wednesday 18th  October 
4:00pm to 7:00pm

APS
Thursday 19th October 
6:00pm to 8:00pm.

ADA NATIONAL COLLEGE FOR DIGITAL
SKILLS.
Thursday 9th November
5:00pm to 7:30pm

LAE TOTTENHAM
Wednesday Ist November and Thursday 16th
November 
6:00pm to 8:00 pm

WALTHAM FOREST COLLEGE 
Wednesday 1st November
4:00m to 7:00pm

CAPITAL COLLEGE GROUP:
CITY AND ISLINGTON COLLEGE
Wednesday 1st November
4:30pm to 7:00pm

(Centre for Business, Art and Technology
including Health and Social Care)

Saturday 11th November
10:00am to 2:00pm
(Sixth Form Centre & Centre for Applied
Sciences) 
-

CONEL TOTTENHAM AND ENFIELD
Saturday 4th November
10:00am to 1:00pm

CITY OF WESTMINISTER

Saturday 25th November
10:00am to 1:00pm 
(12:30pm last entry)

MONOUX SIXTH FORM COLLEGE

Saturday 4th November
10:00am to 1:00pm

20th January 2024
10:00am to 1:00pm

24th April
5:00pm to 7:00 pm

22nd June 
10:00am to 1:00pm

Thursday 19th October
4:30pm to 6:30pm

MULBERRY UTC

Wednesday 15th November
4:00pm to 6:30pm

MULBERRY STEPNEY GREEN

Thursday 9th November
4:00pm to 6:00pm

MULBERRY ACADEMY SHOREDITCH

Thursday 9th November
4:00pm to 6:00pm

MULBERRY SCHOOL FOR GIRLS









Announcements & Reminders
UNIFORM UPDATE
All Year 8 and 9 students have been provided
with one free tie and blazer. For now, it is still
permitted to wear the old uniform but
overtime this will be phased out. Ties are still
available to buy through parent mail and from
the front office.

YEAR 9 ELECTIVES
These exciting sessions are an opportunity for
our Year 9 students to learn a new skill and
engage in an activity that they might not have
otherwise thought about trying.

We have crafts from crochet to ceramics,
language and culture sessions ranging from
Chinese to cultural dance, technology-based
electives spanning film studies to E-sports and
adventurous activities including a group of
students undertaking the Duke of Edinburgh
Award. 

Electives run for all Year 9 students every
Tuesday from 3.10-4pm. 

Thank you to all staff members who are
running these enriching sessions for our
students. 

Thank you
Andrea


